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29th October 2019 
 
Dear Parents, 
 
BOOK FAIR – 4th – 7th November 2019  
 
Once again, we have our Book Fair in school. This will be held from Monday 4th November to 
Thursday 7th November in the main school hall.  It will open each day at 8:30am until 8:45am, 
and then in the afternoon from 3:20pm to 3:40pm. The book fair will also be available in the 
hall during the parents evening appointments that take place after 3.15pm, within the dates 
listed above.  
 
Please visit the book fair with your child/ren. There are always lots of lovely, reasonably priced 
books on offer.  The school will also receive a percentage of the money taken to put towards 
books, of our choice, for the children to enjoy in school. 
 
Please note that for the days that the book fair is on, there will be NO SENSORY CIRCUITS as 
the hall will need to be used for the book fair. 
 
Best wishes,  

 
Mrs A. Saberton-Kitch  
 
Deputy Head 
 

         
 

Together we dream, believe and achieve! 

Headteacher: Mrs L Boucher 

Tel: 01733 840527 

Fax: 01733 840322 

E-Mail: office@coates.cambs.sch.uk 
Website: www.coatesprimaryschool.info 
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